

Board of Education

Dave Chivers, President ● Robin McClellan, Vice President ● Todd Massey, Member Denise Maynard, Member ● Tawnya McKee, Member ● Harlan "Scoot" Wilkins, Member

Dear Parent or Guardian,

In an ongoing effort to assess how well our schools and children are doing, Uintah School District will be administering a survey provided by Terrace Metrics. The survey will ask about several areas: Positive School Experiences, Social Ostracism, School Victimization, Children's Hope, Bullying, and Global Satisfaction. You will receive a report of your child's results along with any recommendations. Your child's results are confidential and will only be seen by the school's response team (Administrators, school counselors, and school social workers). The results **will not** be included in your child's educational file or be given to your child's teacher. Your child's results will not be reported to anyone outside the school.

In addition to gauging your child's social and emotional health, information from this survey will be used to gauge how the district and individual schools are doing in providing a healthy and safe environment for your children.

If you have any questions, you can contact the district's LCSW, Keith Beard, at 435-781-3100 ext. 1036. You may also contact your child's school counselor or school's social worker. There is also more information at this web address: https://www.terracemetrics.org/consent-form/

If you do not wish for your child to participate in this survey, you must indicate this by signing below. If you wish for your child to participate, you do not need to sign and no further action is needed.

Please sign below ONLY if you DO NOT want your child to participate in this survey.	
STUDENT NAME:	("Student")
$\hfill \square$ I Do Not give permission for my student to participate in the Terrace Metrics Survey.	
Signature of Parent/Guardian	Date of Signature